
                                                                                          


BRUSHFORD PARISH COUNCIL 2023/2024 AUDIT 
2023/2024 ANNUAL RETURN 

 
The Parish Council’s accounts for the year end April 2024 have been completed 

and audited by Amherst & Shapland, Wiveliscombe. 

The pages from the Annual Governance and Accountability Return 2023/24 are 
displayed on this page of the council’s website, together with the Explanation of 

Variances and the Bank Reconciliation. 

Members of the public who wish to peruse the accounts can do so by emailing 
the clerk at clerk@brushfordparishcouncil.org.uk 


and an appointment will be arranged. 


